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April 10, 2024 
 

City of El Paso and El Paso Water Host 
Community Meetings about Impact Fees 
EL PASO, Texas―The City of El Paso and EPWater are hosting a series of community 
meetings to discuss proposed changes to impact fees, which were implemented in 2009 as a 
way for the costs of growth to be paid by developers rather than all EPWater ratepayers. 
Impact fees are charges assessed on new development to fund the cost of water and 
wastewater infrastructure necessary to support that development. Impact fees are only 
charged to construction of new homes and buildings within impact fee zones in certain new 
areas on the city. 
Staff from EPWater and the City will be on hand to speak on the history of impact fees, the 
areas of growth where impact fees are assessed and the capital improvements that will be 
funded with impact fees.  
The Mayor and City Council will hold a public hearing during the regular City Council meeting 
at 9 a.m. Tuesday, April 23, 2024, before voting on the proposed changes to the impact fees. 
The community meetings will take place at the following dates and locations: 

Monday, April 15 
5 to 6 p.m. 
Don Haskins Recreation Center 
7400 High Ridge 
 
Tuesday, April 16 
5 to 6 p.m. 
The Beast Recreation Center 
13501 Jason Crandall 
 
Thursday, April 18 
5 to 6 p.m. 
Northeast Regional Command Center 
9600 Dyer 
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